COPY
Llopd's Register of Shipping,

High Close, Wokingham, Berks.

3rd June, 1942,

Dear Sir,

I em in receipt of your letter of the 10th
. Aprlil last regarding the "ISLAND COMMANDER" the contents
ol vhlch heve been noted, end in reply I have to say that
in the circumstances the 2" scuppers already fitted in the
sunk forecastle will be accepted, and no further action

an, Desr Sir,
Yours faithfully,

_.Lrh to the
Classification Commitiees

Llo wds Reqr ler
e roundamom
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